
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF COURT CLOSURE ON JANUARY 9, 2025, IN OBSERVANCE OF 

THE NATIONAL DAY OF MOURNING IN HONOR OF PRESIDENT JAMES EARL 
CARTER, JR. 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio will be closed on Thursday, 
January 9, 2025, in observance of the National Day of Mourning in honor of President James Earl Carter, 
Jr.   

 
To accommodate pro-se filers (filers without an attorney), on January 9, 2025, documents may be 
submitted for filing to the court via e-mail. Documents filed by e-mail must be made in .pdf format only. 
The temporary email address will be posted on the court’s website (www.ohnb.uscourts.gov) on 
Wednesday, January 8, 2025. The temporary email address may only be used on Thursday, 
January 9, 2025. 

 
CM/ECF filers are required to use CM/ECF for filing and are not permitted to use the temporary 
email address. 
 
Filers may contact the appropriate court, in advance, at the following phone numbers, between regular 
business hours of 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., for assistance: 

 
• Akron – (330) 252-6100 
• Canton – (330) 458-2120 
• Cleveland – (216) 615-4300 
• Toledo – (419) 213-5600 
• Youngstown – (330) 742-0900 

 
 
FOR THE COURT 
Renée Hill Robinson 
Chief Deputy Clerk 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 

 
Date of Issuance: January 2, 2025 

https://www.ohnb.uscourts.gov/

